JYM Oversight Committee Report
Rose Black, convener

JYM oversight committee began this year with one returning member and two
new members. We added an additional member at the fall representative
meeting.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the JYM coordinator for 2015 had to resign.
Our greatest work was finding the person who felt led to take on our JYM
program. We met by conference call and email. We hired Mary Jahntz of Atlanta
Friends Meeting to coordinate JYM for two years.

The committee also conducted reference checks for new volunteers and JYM
staff.

This committee would benefit greatly from meeting in person at SAYMA
representative meetings. It would also be beneficial if new members were
apprised of what the work of the committee is and what the responsibilities are
before they join. It has been difficult to even get email responses from some
committee members which made it nearly impossible to actually complete any
tasks that this committee was charged with.



